
 

Outcomes from Committee Meeting, 27 January 2023. 

Fellow Club Members 

Welcome back to 2023 year of bridge.  

The committee has had a quiet start to the year with all things running 
smoothly due to the great spread of tasks across the club.  This is proving 
efficient and problem-free. 

We would like to extend our heartfelt congratulations to one of our own 
who has received an Australia Day Award.  Chi Chi Murray was awarded a 
LIVING LEGEND honour at the Livingstone Shire ceremony in January.  Well 
done and richly deserved Chi Chi. 

We will be seeking new players for this year’s beginner’s classes, so if 
anyone has friends or acquaintances who may be interested in learning our 
game, encourage them to join in. 

Good health and good bridging everyone. 

   

Jacky McKenna – Club Secretary                                                  6 February 2023 
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